
Ms Shantel Irwin, 

Chief Executive Officer, 

Arthritis Action. 

WINDSOR CASTLE 

The Queen was pleased to receive your kind letter on behalf of the 

Staff, Members and Supporters of Arthritis Action, sent on the Eightieth 

Anniversary of the Charity. 

Her Majesty was impressed to learn of the range of services offered 

by the organisation to people living with musculoskeletal conditions, and 

the support you have provided during the pandemic. 

Your thoughtfulness in writing is much appreciated. In return, 

The Queen sends her warm thanks to all those concerned with the important 

work of Arthritis Action, and wishes you all a successful 80 Faces 

Campaign aild a ff1ost niem6ral
i

le 4nd enjoyab1;; year celebrating this 

notable milestone in your history. 

PRIVATE SECRET ARY 

14th January, 2022. 


